Hello my dear, Well the over 60s has now been running 6 years and like all things
we have lost a few members due to ill health and leaving us in a sad way I keep
telling them we will have our second club upstairs .Due to the virus we have been
closed for 15 weeks now but I still keep in contact with them all .We did not get
the chance to celebrate Easter so the eggs went to Briar close home and the money
we had given us to do a buffet went to the DR hospital in packs of toiletries for
patients that were rushed in with the virus to the value of 250pounds and the rest
went to Briar close in shower and hand sanitizer so we feel it went to good use and
it helped those in need .We are looking forward to getting back but not until we
are sure we are doing it the safe and right way .Ty to the council’s that support
us it means a lot to us. And our youngest member is now 93 lol but full of spirits
we are 44 strong from Ockbrook and Borrowash and 3 family members from sawley who
bring those who can not come on their own.

Ty Doreen Webster Chairwoman.
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